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Tuesday 31 March 2020 Term 1 Week 10 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Mon 6 & Tues 7 April CANCELLED  - State Swimming 

Tuesday 7 April  CANCELLED - Easter Hat Parade 

Thursday 9 April  Last Day Term 1 

Monday 27 April  First Day Term 2 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

All Assemblies postponed until further notice 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

Stage 1  11:55am Wednesday even weeks 

Stage 2  12:45pm Wednesday even weeks 

Stage 3  12:45pm Wednesday odd weeks 

  
LEARNING FROM HOME 
#kingykidskeeponlearning 
#kingykidskeeponsmiling 

 

Paint Room 
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Year 6 Shirts 

Please place your order, together with $30  
payment, by this Friday 3 April.  Order forms are  
available from our website. 

Stage 2 Tallebudgera Camp 

Notes have gone home to all Year 3 and 4 students.  
Please return the Expression of Interest form to the 
office with $50 deposit by the end of Term 1. Please 
complete the bottom section of the form if you do not 
wish your child to attend.  

Moving into Year 7 Forms 

The Year 7 Expression of Interest forms are now  
overdue.  Please return completed forms to the office 
ASAP, if you have not already done so. 

Unwell Students 

A reminder to please keep your child home if they are 
unwell, have a cough, cold or fever.  Thank you. 

 
OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

SPORT NEWS 

 

A reminder that all PSSA sport and sporting  
carnivals have been cancelled until further notice. 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The Uniform Shop is still open for your needs! 

 

The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available for  
purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 
Spray Jackets  -  Sizes 4, 12 & 14 Only (Limited Stock) 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, 6 & 14 available. 

Shirts - All sizes available, Limited stock in sizes 8, 10 & 12 

Senior Bomber Jackets - Size 12 OUT OF STOCK,  
                All other sizes available. 
 

SPECIAL PRICES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be ordered 
from Mr Charles through their website www.mrcharles.com.au, 
by phoning 1800 810 182 or email  
admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

Thank you. 

 

 

#kingykidskeeponlearning 

Thank you to our staff for delivering to families 
who have been unable to collect student work.  
Your dedication to our students learning is  
appreciated. 

SCHOOL BANKING  
Notice from CommBank 

 

The health, safety and wellbeing of our  
communities and our people is our first priority.  

Due to the rapidly developing situation with  
coronavirus, School Banking has been temporarily 
paused from 20 March 2020 until the start of 
Term 2.  

Please do not bring your deposit 
book with your weekly banking 
into school and we will notify you 
when banking will recommence. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Due to current situations, the 'First Wave Playgroup' 
that runs each Thursday, will be postponed until  
further notice.  
Thank you, Mandy Ellem  
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CANTEEN CORNER 

Due to the current situation,  
the Canteen will be  

CLOSED 
for the remainder of the term. 

    KIMP NEWS  
 
WOW!  

What a couple of weeks it has been for all of us.  
Yesterday we had our first day of KIMP lessons online 
using Zoom and it was pretty amazing really. If you had 
of told me three weeks ago we would be doing KIMP  
lessons from our lounge rooms, bedrooms, offices I 
would have thought you were crazy!!! The lessons so far 
are proving to be great and will only get better as we 
learn and grow with it all. 

Don't worry if you missed your Zoom lesson, don't have 
the details yet, or can't work out how to set it up!!!! 
You're not alone in this! My goal is to have everyone set 
up and having had a go before the end of next week. 
Please email me and let me know what's happening for 
you and we will work it out. 

A huge thank you to our amazing KIMP families for your 
incredible support and getting on board so quickly. It was 
awesome to see the kids yesterday and Rob is looking 
forward to his first day of Zooming today as well. 

Please email me with anything at all … I will get back to 
you! As I keep saying to KIMP families "we got this!!!!" 

  

Nicky and Rob 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

 

  

Year 6 Shirts 

 
We are excited to announce special 
Year 6 shirts are available for  
ordering. Year 6 students can wear 
these shirts on any school day  
together with their regular school 
shorts. 

Our Year 6 students voted on the shirt design, the  
winning design for 2020 is the image featured here. The 
shirt will have all of the Year 6 student’s first names and 
their last initial.  

The cost of each shirt will be $30.00. You can order 
more than one shirt if you wish. 

Please ensure the order form together with full payment 
is made by Friday 3 April.  Unfortunately, no orders will 
be accepted after this date.  

Order forms and sizing guides are available on our  
website and School Stream. 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Cancellations 

In light of the current situation, several school events have been cancelled until further notice. 

• Canteen Closed 

• No assemblies until further notice.   

• Scripture – cancelled 

• Playgroup – cancelled 

• Band and dance rehearsals - cancelled 

• All PSSA sport and sporting carnivals – cancelled 

• Easter Hat parade – cancelled 

• Community visitors, volunteers and external providers – visits cancelled.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

 
ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

 
ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 


